
  

  

Dear all colleagues, 

 
Last Saturday, SHIMIZU had a very meaningful event held by Fuji Xerox and Nipro Pharma Project. We had a day of 
donation at Tuong Long pagoda, and cleaning beach at Do Son. 

 
So many thanks to all volunteers, especially Mr.Shimizu, who spent time joining and supporting for this successful 
and significant event. 

 
These are some beautiful pictures: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

Our activity is on Hai Phong newspaper on 12th August 2013: 
 

 
 

This is really a meaningful and memorable time for all of us. 


